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NHA Assists North Carolina Hospital Association in Wake of Hurricane Florence  

 

LINCOLN, NE — The Nebraska Hospital Association Research and Education Foundation (NHAREF) announced on 
Wednesday its plans to donate $5,000 to the North Carolina Hospital Foundation’s disaster relief fund to help aid 
hospital and health system employees impacted by Hurricane Florence. 
 
Thousands of doctors, nurses, technicians and support personnel have spent days and nights at their hospitals, 
providing care and safe shelter to their neighbors in need, despite the circumstances that may await them at their 
own homes. 
 
“Hurricane Florence has had a significant impact in North Carolina and the Nebraska Hospital Association wants to 
do our part in helping support the recovery efforts. We stand with our fellow hospital association in this time of 
need,” commented NHA President Laura J. Redoutey, FACHE. 
 
The Nebraska Hospital Association is the unified voice for Nebraska’s hospitals and health systems. The Association 
offers collaborative leadership, assisting its members to provide comprehensive care to their communities, 
improving the health status of those communities. For more information, visit the NHA website at 
www.NebraskaHospitals.org. 
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